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MEMORANDUM
Tat Community Advisory Council Members
From Ron Tan ,9;5 %’9’3’ R
Subject: 2013 Clean Air Plan

Date: April 24, 2013

Every three years, the California Clean Air Act requires us to prepare and submit a progress
report and plan revision to the 1991 Clean Air Plan, and document how Santa Barbara County
will attain the state ozone standard. The last triennial update, the 2010 Clean Air Plan for the
period 2007 to 2009, was submitted to the California Air Resources Board in January 2011.

In September 2012 we began preparing the 2013 triennial update, which covers the years 2010 to
2012. We briefed the CAC at the October 2012 meeting on the elements that must be addressed
in a triennial update, and summarized the proposed content for this 2013 Clean Air Plan.
Subsequently the CAC reviewed and provided comments on Chapter 1 (Introduction), Chapter 2
(Local Air Quality) and Chapter 3 (Emission Inventory) at its March 2013 meeting and Chapter
4 (Stationary Source Control Measures) at the February 2013 meeting.

Your CAC package contains the entire draft 2013 Clean Air Plan and consists of Chapters 1
through 4 in strike-eut-underline format to show the changes made in response to your
comments, plus an additional chapter, Chapter 5 (Transportation Control Measures) that you
have not seen before. In addition, some emission inventory and emission reduction estimates
were revised upon further review (see strike-out underline). Lastly, three appendices (A, B, and
C) have been included to supplement Chapter 4.

At the May 8™, 2013 meeting we will be requesting the CAC to pass a motion recommending to
the Board of Directors that the Board adopt the 2013 Clean Air Plan. If so recommended, we
plan to bring the 2073 Clean Air Plan to the Board at the June 20, 2013 meeting.
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